
 From:   Joshua Fields <joshuamfields@hotmail.com>    

     [ 

 To:  sunrise@aspeneg.com,  bcb@cpuc.ca.gov 

 Cc:

 Date:  Tuesday, June 05, 2007 02:22 pm

 Subject:  Sunrise Powerlink-- Anza Borrego

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to express my disapproval of the routing of the Sunrise  
Powerlink through Anza-Borrego Desert State Park. As a visitor to the park,  
I have been endlessly impressed by its vast expanses of varying landscapes,  
and by the minimal markings of humans within those landscapes. The Sunrise  
Powerlink would be invasive and an eyesore. This is not how State Parks  
should be used. Please consider rerouting the Powerlink, in order to help  
preserve the great sanctuary that is Anza-Borrego. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joshua Fields 
646 59th ST 
Brooklyn, NY 11220 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
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